FINANCE SUB-COMMITTEE OF THE NEW BEDFORD SCHOOL COMMITTEE

PRESENT: Dr. Finnerty, Dr. Fletcher and Mr. Nobrega

ABSENT: None

A general expense spending freeze was discussed.

Mrs. Brown notified the Sub-Committee that she had met with Principals and Directors to discuss budget.

The Committee adjourned at 7:52 pm on a motion by Dr. Finnerty and seconded by Mr. Nobrega.

The meeting was reopened at the request of Mrs. Brown.

The minutes from the previous Finance Sub-Committee meeting held on October 17, 2011 were referred to the School Committee for approval.

There being no further business, the Committee adjourned at 7:55 pm on a motion by Dr. Finnerty and seconded by Mr. Nobrega.

Respectfully Submitted,

Defort Wissom

Deborah H. Brown Business Manager

Sub-Committee Liaison